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Jeff Watson

From: Brenda Larsen
Sent: Wednesday, October 10, 2012 10:37 AM
To: Jeff Watson
Subject: RE: BL-12-00022 Brenden

Good morning, Jeff. 
 
I have no comments on this application, as it appears as though the two lots are merely changing size 
slightly.  Thank you! 
 
Brenda Larsen 
Kittitas County Fire Marshal 
509-962-7000 
 
From: Jeff Watson  
Sent: Tuesday, October 09, 2012 2:45 PM 
To: Brenda Larsen 
Subject: BL-12-00022 Brenden 
 

BL-12-00022 Brenden 
 
Did I miss this one? 
 
 
Jeffrey A. Watson 
Planner II 
Kittitas County Public Works/Community Development Services 
411 North Ruby  
Ellensburg WA   98926 
jeff.watson@co.kittitas.wa.us 
509-933-8274 
 
 

Notice: All email sent to this address will be received by the Kittitas County 
email system and may be subject to public disclosure under Chapter 42.56 
RCW and to archiving and review. 
 
message id: 38eb45916c6dcbdac24bb8719d004a14 


